
GMS Daily Announcements

Wednesday, May 22nd, 2024

● Today is a B6 Day for band lessons and a Green day for choir lessons.

Patch and Falcon will be out for the day so makeups available next week

for any missing work.

● This is just a friendly reminder that all library books need to be returned

to the library no later than this Friday, May 24th.

● We are excited to announce that we will be having the 2024 HHS Senior

class of students that came to GMS coming today to do a graduation walk.

This will begin around 11:15 this morning. We will come on the

announcements when they arrive so everyone can go into the hallways

outside of your classrooms to cheer them on as they walk by. If you

would be interested in making a nice poster for them as a kind gesture, I

think they would really like that. Let’s show them some great GMS pride

today.

● Just a reminder to 8th grade students that your Great America permission

slips are due to the office.


